Attachments

Notes

This is a poorly thought through project. It will create traffic congestion and the project will diminish the heritage value of the precinct. Appropriate
consultation with the community has been severely lacking and the business model for choosing this location for a High School in Bungendore is not evident.
The loss of community land will be permanent and the addition of large multistory buildings in this location will significantly decrease the visual and physical
quality of this space. | object strongly to this proposal and request that the location of the new High School in Bungendore be sited in one the previously
acknowledged locations.



